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From: jillsemail@bendbroadband.com
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 7:12 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Oregon's Groundwater Allocation Rulemaking comment

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from jillsemail@bendbroadband.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
My comments about the proposed water use rule changes 
 
I am so pleased to see Oregon take acƟon towards managing our water resources. While it is good to see the proposed 
changes in the NEW ground water usage applicaƟons, it seems likely that the CURRENT users are already over-
appropriaƟng the ground water, as evidenced by so many wells going dry. 
 
I am encouraged that the trend is towards more assessment and management, but I think the management needs to 
include the exisƟng users. I realize this would be controversial. The bigger users will talk about economic viability, while 
the smaller users, who can't afford new wells or lawyers, will suffer. 
 
If I could wave a magic wand, I would fund lots more studies and tesƟng of the current situaƟon, and then keep up that 
data gathering over many decades, so that we can have a much beƩer handle on how to allocate our water resources. 
 
Thank you 
Jill Jolly 


